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‘Be even-tempered, content with second place, quick to forgive an offense. Forgive as quickly and completely as 

the Master forgave you. And regardless of what else you put on, wear love.’ Colossians 3 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

What’s in store for the children next week? 

Reception will be talking about birthdays and making a birthday cake! 

Year 1 will be learning about lots of different animals from the story, Dear Zoo. 

Year 2 are excited to develop their super swimming strokes as they begin their new lessons 

on Friday. 

Year 3 will be decorating rocks and starting our Stone Age topic. 

Year 4 – watch this space!! The Romans are coming! 

Year 5 have launched into their topic ‘Houston, we’ve had a problem,’ and will be 

continuing to explore our solar system. 

Year 6 will be fulfilling 2 of their 50 things: baking some delicious homemade bread, spread 

thickly with our own hand-churned butter, topped off with our own wild blackberry jam! 

Heaven! 
 

 

Dates for this term 

Friday 29th September – 

Harvest Festival Service at St 

Stephen’s Church. 1.45pm. 

4th & 5th October – Parent 

Consultations. 3.45pm – 

6.30pm  

1st November – All Saints Day 

Eucharist in School at 9.15am. 

Everyone welcome. 

4th – 8th December – Advent 

Prayer Spaces in School. 

13th & 14th December – 

Christmas Productions 

19th December – Christingle 

Service at St Stephens for all 

KS2 children. 

Further information for each 

event will follow. 

Having collected all the best blackberries on the school field Year 

6 headed off to Churchtown Farm to find more!! They took with 

them our alpacas Jacob and Isaac – they enjoyed their outing 

with the children but didn’t get any blackberries to eat! There may 

be blackberry and apple crumble to eat! 

 

 

 

 

Everyone has settled in to 

their new classes really 

quickly and it has been a 

lovely start to the term. 

Year 1 had a chance to 

use the play equipment 

and catch up with their 

friends. There was lots of 

chatting, swinging, 

pedalling, laughter and 

fun.  

 



 The Reception Class seemed to have loved 

their school dinners and very quickly learnt the 

routines. There have been lots of empty plates 

and smiling faces. Well done everyone. 

 

 

Year 2 have settled down so quickly and are 

already doing some amazing work. Here they 

are hard at work. 

 

Caterlink are our new school meals provider 

and we have a super new menu. The cost of 

school dinners is still £2.30 and all cheques 

should be made payable to ‘Caterlink Ltd’. 

The Reception, Year1 and Year 2 children 

have free milk, break-time fruit and lunch. If 

you think you are eligible for a ‘free-school’ 

meal please speak to Mrs Hale or Mrs Dunbar. 

Our new school website is almost ready to go 

live. We will send you a text to let you know. All 

the information you need should be on the site 

along with a live calendar. 

Years 1 to 6 had time to enjoy the story of ‘The 

Book of Books’ today. This is the story of how 

the Bible was written. Ask the children if they 

can remember any of the parts of the story. 

If you are interested in learning to play an instrument please speak to Mr Hill or Mrs Dunbar. Some of 

the Year 4 children may be interested in continuing with brass tuition? 

Next week we will be sending out Data 

Collection Sheets. This is your opportunity to 

ensure we have correct information about your 

children and any contact details. These are 

held securely on our system. Please do ensure 

you return these promptly so we can update 

our records. Many thanks. 


